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Belvedere Family Newsletter 
 

 

 

Hello Family! 

Welcome to our weekly newsletter. The articles and announcements below are 

also posted at belvederefamily,com/news. Reading the posts on our website 

will provide more details and photos. If you miss an announcement, you can 

always return to belvederefamily,com/news to read all the announcements 

there.  
 

 

 

 

 

Belvedere Family Calendar 

Click to for links to weekly and monthly events.  

 

 

 

  
In this edition of the newsletter: 
 

• Financial Report Video 

• HSA-UWC 2022 Calendar for sale! 

• African Ethnic Heavenly Parent’s Holy Community – True Family Values 

Seminar 

 

 

 



 

 

Financial Report Video 

 

Last Sunday, Pastor Justin gave a report on how our finances are doing. 

If you missed it, you can watch the video here: 

Continue reading at BelvedereFamily,com > 

 

 

 

HSA-UWC 2022 Calendar for sale! 

 

Kodan will be selling 2022 HSA-UWC calendars on Sunday Service on 

December 19th! The cost is only $16 - a good price for a high quality, large 

format calendar. If people aren’t able to pick it up on the 19th, they can contact 

their local Kodan leader or Kanae Holt and pick it up from 

Continue reading at BelvedereFamily,com > 

 

 

 

African Ethnic Heavenly Parent’s Holy Community – True 
Family Values Seminar 



 

 

 

 

This coming Saturday (12/11) our African Ethnic Heavenly Parent's Holy 

Community will be organizing A True Family Values Seminar titled "A 

Response to Family Breakdown". This is open to anyone to attend, and 

especially targeted at those with guests from the African Diaspora. Link to 

register:  forms,gle/zAjUFjUzwctMUDGg8 If you have any questions please 

email aimeemalonga48@ gmail,com 

Continue reading at BelvedereFamily,com > 

 

  
 

 

 

We hope the information above is helpful and valuable to you.  

You can also find the latest the news on our website. 

at belvederefamily,com/news. 
  

 

If you have an article or news item you would like to share with our community please send it to 

news@ belvederefamily,com.  

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

 

 

Be sure to visit our website for additional valuable resources. 
  

 

  

 
 


